
Hi John, 

On behalf of my neighbors, wildlife and my family, thank you for your efforts on the wildlife 

overpass/underpass project. As I drive along the road, I keep track of the deer numbers and details. We 

have so few deer here this winter it’s hard to go get the use of the ramps. I saw antelope moving up 

from Marbleton last week-Does that mean spring is on the way? Congratulations on your beginning 

success of this project.  

Thanks, 

Peggy Bryant, Cora, WY  


